The following regulatory issue summary is considered OFFICIAL USE ONLY, and therefore, is
not available because it is marked "Sensitive - Not For Public Disclosure." Document will be
mailed to all PWRs/BWRs, Branch Chiefs and above, and Resident Inspectors by 10/27/2004.

RIS 2004-15, "Emergency Preparedness Issues: Post 9/11" dated October 18, 2004.
ADDRESSES: All holders of operating licenses for commercial nuclear power plants, except
those who have permanently ceased operations and have certified that fuel has been
permanently removed from the reactor vessel.

INTENT: Inform addresses of EP issues identified based on an evaluation by the Staff of the
post-9/11 threat environment and to provide the benefit of recent NRC observations of force-on-
force exercise activities.

Contact: Joseph D. Anderson
301-415-4114

E-mail: jdal@nrc.gov



